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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
APPANOOSE COUNTY 

 
The Appanoose County Board of Supervisors are seeking bids for interior Courthouse 
repair due to water damage related to the roof.  Bids are to be submitted to the 
Appanoose County Auditor’s Office, 201 N 12th St, Centerville, IA 52544 by January 20, 
2025 by 9 A.M.  Submitted bids will be opened during the January 20th Board of 
Supervisor’s meeting.  For more information, contact Kelly Howard, Appanoose County 
Auditor, at (641) 856-6191 or by email khoward@appanoosecounty.net 
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